
All-Call sent out March 1, 2022 

 

Dear Forestville Families,  

As a reminder, Governor Hochul dropped the mask mandate. The Governor stated that starting 

Wednesday, March 2nd masks will become parent choice (optional) for their children at all grade levels.  

If you want your child to wear their mask tomorrow, please leave a message with your child’s main 

office. 

 

 


